Happy holidays 2012!
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Another excellent year gone by.  Some issues with Perry related to dealing with requirements that the world puts upon him, but all in all he is doing OK.  He maintains his enormous interest in board games and computer games and continues to excel in math and science.  Jocelyn is a shining star in English and history at school but generally doing well in all subjects.  Jocelyn was elected as homeroom representative to the student council at school this year.  She has a great interest in theater, and we hope to send her to a summer camp with a theater focus this summer.  Being willing to attend sleep-away camp (she went twice this summer for a week each time) will make this easier.  No overseas travel, though we did have a family-visit vacation to the west coast in the spring.  In the summer we went camping and hiking in the White Mountains, where we climbed Mt. Cannon.
This summer our newest cat, Tiptoe, was unfortunately hit by a car.  So we are a one-cat household again.  We got a pair of mice in the winter which Jocelyn named Tweedledee and Tweedledum.  Watching the interactions of two mice is more fun than with just one.  One of them only lasted 6 months, but the other is still going strong.  Jocelyn now says she wants a gerbil, but I’ve said only one small-animal species at a time, so we’ll have to wait; meantime we’ll give the remaining mouse a good life.
